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Jack Upchurch Jr

From: Kim - Secretary <kimw0872=gmail.com@mail27.us4.mcsv.net> on behalf of Kim - Secretary <kimw0872
@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 5:06 PM
To: jack@upchurchs.net
Subject: May 2018 Newsletter
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RC Club Information 

May 2018 

AMA Charter #3470 
President: Chris Roberts 

Vice President: Ted Flemming 

Secretary: Kim Wyckoff 

Treasurer: Tom Withem 

Safety Officer: Butch Clark 

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff 

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames 

Communications: Dave Groom 

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand 

Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliland 

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Open 

Web: Chris Roberts 
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Typical Meeting Agenda

ꞏ         Welcome 

ꞏ         Approve Agenda 

ꞏ         New member applications 

ꞏ         Reports 

o   Field Officer 

o   Safety Officer 

o   Intro Pilots report 

o   Treasurer’s report 

ꞏ         Old Business 

ꞏ         New Business 

ꞏ         Auction / Show & Tell 

ꞏ         Q & A 

  
May 2018’s Meeting Minutes 

Called to order at 7:00 PM. Welcomed everyone. 

TREASURER REPORT - $1336.40 balance after spending $132.78 at Lowe’s for pilot 

stations and new fence. 

FIELD REPORT – Looking good per Bob. We need to purchase new belts for the 

tractor. 

SAFETY REPORT – Everything is Okay per Butch. 

INTRO PILOTS – We had a few people who flew with the trainers at the Speed Rally. 

NEW MEMBERS – We have no new members. 

OLD BUSINESS – Club and AMA dues are now due. 

OLD BUSINESS – The Speed Rally went very well. Butch joined the 200 mph club. 

We sent $234 to Caldwell County DARE. 

OLD BUSINESS – Per Bob the last two flight stations need to have a fence put up 

between them and the runway for safety. Bob will take care of doing this. The motion 

was made by Terry and seconded by Butch. The motion carried. 

NEW BUSINESS – Our next event is the Fun Soar on June 16th. Chris will mow 

before this event since Bob will be out of town. Terry is going to make a flyer for this 

event. Chris will send this out to all the clubs that are close. Dave is going to have 

this put in the paper. I will send out a reminder email with the flyer before the event. 

Chris and Ellen will take care of the food again. There will be a $5 landing fee and we 

will also have another 50/50 raffle. 

NEW BUSINESS – The approximate costs for the belts for the mower will be $100. 

We need a drive belt an a deck belt. There was a motion made and all moved to 

purchase these. Bob is going to get these at Wayne Gravely where the mower was 

purchased and see if we can get a deal since we have not had the mower that long. 

NEW BUSINESS – Chris has taken over the task of getting the port a john serviced. 

NEW BUSINESS – The scrap metal has not been taken care of yet, but this will get 

taken care of. There is more metal there than Chris expected. 

We adjourned at 7:19  PM 
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NEXT MEETING INFO: 

June 19th, 2018 at 7 PM 

CAM Airfield 

Lick Mountain 
  

  
UPCOMMING EVENTS 

ꞏ        Fun Soar – June 16th 

ꞏ         Fun Fly - September 22nd  - Will include FPV Race/Quad Race/Trainer/Best 

Plane and End of Season Picnic 
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